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SEPTEMBER 

Thursday 26th:   Learning Journey 

Friday 27th    12.30 pm  Finish—END OF TERM (OSHC OFFERED) 
 

OCTOBER 

Monday 14th   Staff Formation Day—School Closure (OSHC OFFERED) 

Tuesday 15th   TERM 4 BEGINS 

Friday  25th    SPORTS DAY 
 

NOVEMBER 

Friday 8th   Whole School Concert 

This Friday, on the Feast of St Vincent de Paul, the Mini Vinnies group have 

coordinated for children to donate either a toiletry item or make a gold coin 

donation to the St Vincent de Paul Society in exchange for the privilege to 

wear casual clothes. 

In the hall, they have also set up for children to create posters at lunch,            

showing the works of the St Vincent de Paul Society. 
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56 Albemarle Street, West Hindmarsh 5007 

Dear Parents, Carers and Students, 

I would like to take this opportunity to thank staff, families and students for the opportunity to support in leading 

your school community during the past 5 weeks. It has been an enriching, professional experience and I hope I have 

mutually embraced and positively contributed to St Joseph’s School.  

FOOTY COLOURS DAY 

Thank you to the P&F for their ongoing generosity and commitment in organising Friday’s Footy Colours Day, and 

ensuring that the BBQ / $5 ‘meal deal’ lunch was a success and enjoyed by all.  

 

CATHOLIC SCHOOLS MUSIC FESTIVAL 

Congratulations to the students who represented St. Joseph’s on Monday night in the Catholic Schools Music 

Festival at Festival Theatre. Each choir member should feel very proud of delivering such a polished performance.            

A special thank you also to Kathryn Thompson, the Music teacher, who has worked diligently to ensure that an 

excellent standard was achieved. 

SCHOOL CROSSING ZONES 

Duty of care, ensuring children’s safety is always paramount. It is important therefore, that all parents and carer’s 

adhere to safe driving behaviour on the school crossings, especially at drop off and pick up times. These 

times are hectic and require vigilance and patience from all families. Thank you for your support. 

Last week I was very upset to hear of a parking incident that occurred  and caused great distress to one of our 

families during ‘pick up’ time.      

Please show patience and respect to others when you are parking your vehicle and remember your child/ren, 

grandchild/ren need good role models in their lives to become responsible citizens. 



Helen Clark 

     hclark@sjsh.catholic.edu.au 

OF-

  

TERM 4 EVENTS 

The annual Sports Day will be held on Friday, 25 October. This is an annual celebration, with children and families 

looking forward to another healthy, fun filled day. It will be held at Fitzroy Oval, Renown Park, commencing at 

9.00am. A reminder also, that it is an expectation that all children attend Sports Day. We look forward to seeing you 

there! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CONCERT 

The school concert ‘Let’s Groove’ is scheduled for Friday, 8 November, at the Family Christian Centre, Frederick 

Road, Seaton. The children have been enthusiastically practicing their class item and are looking forward to perform-

ing on stage.  It is also an expectation that all students attend this significant school community event. Further infor-

mation will follow early next term. 

NAPLAN 

Student NAPLAN results have been delivered to the school. 

Student booklets, for children in years 3 & 5, have been distributed earlier  this week to parents . 

END OF TERM 3 DIMISSAL 

Students will be dismissed this Friday at 12.30pm.  

TERM 4  

Term 4 will commence on Tuesday, 15 October.   I wish all families a safe and happy holiday break. 

Kind regards 

 

Jenny DeGilio & the Leadership Team 

 



St Vincent de Paul and Casual Day- Mini Vinnies 
St Vincent de Paul was born in France in 1580. He moved to Paris as a young priest and helped people to pray and 

serve others. He loved the poor and the sick, especially children. The St Vincent de Paul Society continue to help 

those in need, by providing clothing, food and services to assist the poor and those in need. The Migrant and         

Refugee Centre at Hindmarsh is just one organisation helping those in need, by supporting clients in a multitude of 

ways. 

 

This Friday, on the Feast of St Vincent de Paul, the Mini Vinnies group have coordinated for children to donate            

either a toiletry item or make a gold coin donation to the St Vincent de Paul society in exchange for the privilege to 

wear casual clothes. 

In the hall, they have also set up for children to create posters at lunch, showing the works of the St Vincent de Paul 

Society. 

 

Catholic Charities 
September is Catholic Charities Appeal month. Each family was given an envelope with information regarding these 

charities. Please consider donating if you are able. 

 

Charity is at the heart of Living Catholic. Catholic Charities is an umbrella organisation that supports the following 
agencies working with the most vulnerable in South Australia. 

  
• Hutt St Centre 
• Catherine House 
• SA Catholic Deaf Association 
• Aboriginal Catholic Ministry 
• Our Lady of La Vang & St Patrick’s Special Schools 
• Mercy House of Welcome 
• Centacare Catholic Family Services 
• Calvary Ain Karim 

 
 

Upcoming Masses/Liturgies 
• Week 10, Wednesday 9am: Reception Liturgy 

• End of Year Thanksgiving- Tuesday 10th December 7pm at Sacred Heart Church Hindmarsh 

 

 

 

 

 



Altar Servers 

Any student who has completed the School/Parish Sacrament Program (Reconciliation, Confirmation, Eu-

charist) in the past, is invited to train to become an altar server for weekend and school Masses. Altar 

serving is another way to minister within our Parish. A member of the Hindmarsh Parish will train and pre-

pare students. Please send me an email or come and see me if you would like to find out more infor-

mation. A separate note will come home in Term 4. 

 

Staff Retreat 

Monday the 14th of October is a Student Fee Day (First day of Term 1). On this day, staff will participate 

in a Staff Formation/Retreat Day around the theme of ‘in all things love’ with Wayne Brabin.  

  

 

 

God Bless,  

Wishing you all a safe holiday 

Helen Clark APRIM 

 

 

 

 

God of Grace and Wisdom,  

you continually raise up good people who show with their lives  

that they follow a holy and loving God. 

 

Let our lives be true to all that our faith teaches,  

So that we will grow more and more in your son’s likeness.  

We ask this through Christ our Lord. Amen  
 

(Children’s Daily Prayer 2019) 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 



 








